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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Happy New Year to you all. I hope you had an enjoyable 

break and that 2023 has started well for you. 

The first week of the term has gone quickly, but before it 

comes to a close, I wanted to take this opportunity to say 

thank you to our amazing children, our staff and our families 

for making me feel so welcome during my first days at 

BVP.  Beginning a new chapter can be challenging for 

anyone; I certainly had my fair share of butterflies at the 

start of the week!  I know that a change of face can 

sometimes be daunting for our children and families too, so I 

would like to assure you all that I will do everything I can to 

make it a positive transition.  

I am thoroughly enjoying getting to know our wonderful 

children and I hope that before long, you all get to know me 

too! As I said in my letter to you towards the end of last 

term, I firmly believe that it is by working together with 

parents and families that we can give our children the very 

best educational experience possible.  

I am looking forward to sharing news, insights and successes 

over the term via our weekly newsletters, but 

communication needs to be 'two-way' so please do come 

and say hello or get in touch with any thoughts, ideas or 

comments you may have - my door is always open. 

 

Wishing you all a peaceful weekend and looking forward to seeing everyone on Monday. 

 

Mrs Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 

  

DATES FOR DIARIES 

 
 
Fri 27 Jan        Young Voices Choir Concert 
                       Chinese New Year Celebrations 
   
Tue 31 Jan       Governing Board Pupil & Staff             
                        Welfare        
 
Fri 3 & Fri 10 Feb    5M/ 5E BCMG Workshop 
                        Governing Board Curriculum &  
                        Standards 
 
Mon 6 Feb      Children’s Mental Health Week 
                       Y6 Mock SATs 
 
Wed 8 Feb      Y2 Online Safety Workshop 
 
Thu 9 Feb        Y5 Online Safety Workshop 
 
Fri 15 Feb       Governing Board Finance &  
                       Personnel 
 
Thu 16 & Fri 17 Feb     5GW BCMG Workshop 
 
Fri 17 Feb       Pupils Breakup for half term 
 
Mon 27 Feb   Pupils Return to School -  
                     Spring Term 2  
 


